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Welcome back for Term 4 

 

On Monday I attended the funeral of Sherry Hughes who was Principal of St Pius X in the 2000s. 

Please keep Sherry and her whanau in your prayers.  

Please note: The staff will be on strike on Thursday 23 October and  the school will be closed.  

We had planned to have a Teacher Only Day on Friday 31 October but have now cancelled this and 

school will be open that day.  

 

There has been cases of  measles in the Far North and Queenstown. Hopefully they stay away from 

Wellington.   Information  on Measles : 

•     Measles is very contagious and can make people of any age very sick. 
 

• Watch for measles symptoms – fever, cough, runny nose, sore eyes and a blotchy rash.  

• If anyone in your whānau has measles symptoms keep them home and contact a doctor or Health-
line urgently on 0800 611 116. 

• Vaccination is the best protection from measles. Check all whānau are immunised.  

• Anyone closely exposed to measles who has not received two MMR vaccinations cannot attend 
their school | kura for at least eight days. 

Fun in Kiwi class late last term. .. 

Tamariki were practicing their fine 

motor skills making Joseph’s multi 

coloured coat. 






